
Maria E. Haggerty
~ Assistant General Counsel

Ridgewo0d mhaggext~ridgewoodpower.com

January 5, 2009

Via Regular Mail

Ms. Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
State of New Hampshire
Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 0330 1-2429

Re: DE 08- 101, Application ofJohnston Landfill for New Hampshire Class III Qualification

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed is a letter that I thought I caused to be mailed to you in November 2008 in response to the
Commission’s questions concerning the above-referenced matter. I am sending this letter to you
now, with its original date, because it has come to my attention that while I thought I mailed, I did
not. Please accept the enclosed with my apologies for the delay.

Of course, if you need additional information, please contact me at 201.447.9000 or send me an e
mail at mhaggert~ ridgewoodpower.com.

Happy New Year.

Thank you,

‘I
na .ggerty
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